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To: Institutions of Higher Education 

From: Suchir Govindarajan, Special Assistant to the Secretary / Policy Analyst 

Date: February 8, 2024 

Subject:  Convening Student Leaders – Request for Contact Information 
  

 

To continue upholding one of the key tenets of the State Plan for Higher Education—granting 

students a voice in the decisions that affect them—the Office of the Secretary of Higher 

Education (OSHE) is planning to convene student government presidents and leaders from your 

campuses in early/mid-March. The purpose of this convening is to engage directly with student 

leaders, hear about their priorities and issues, and highlight State resources available to them and 

their peers. 

  

To ensure we are reaching out to the appropriate student leaders at each institution, OSHE is 

requesting institutions to provide the relevant contact information by 5:00pm tomorrow, 

February 9th via Qualtrics. The Qualtrics form was distributed to institution Vice Presidents for 

Student Affairs on January 31st. 

  

Please feel free to reach out to Suchir.Govindarajan@oshe.nj.gov if you have any questions. 
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